Information Technology Planning Council
Notes
September 21, 2005

· Nadine Stern informed the committee about the NJEdge Conference, to be held in November in Plainsboro, NJ and encouraged members to attend.
· Update on Academic Computing Advisor position.  Tom Hagedorn performed this role last year, and need a faculty person to step into the role this year.
· Reviewed and discussed the IT section of Strategic Planning and Assessment Framework

